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Comments by the State of Kuwait on the state of the human rights treaty body system, in particular on the implementation of General Assembly resolution 68/268,

We emphasize the importance of reviewing the reports of each country on time, and without delay. Unfortunately, some delays extend for more than a year. 
We also believe in the importance of reconsidering the system of periodic reports, which became a burden for the treaty bodies because of the lack of sufficient  and appropriate resources to carry out their duties in due time frame. 
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